
 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

GHS CLASS OF 1986 NEWSLETTER #7 
 

MAY 7, 2020 

 

 

VOL 19 ISSUE 1 

 

 

Welcome to the 7th Newsletter – 
Special Coronavirus Edition!  

Hello everyone, and welcome to the 7th newsletter 

of the Gardner High School Class of 86, 

unquestionably the greatest class ever to walk 

through the hallowed halls of Gardner High.    

 

Who could have seen this social distancing thing 

coming?  As most of us sit home under shelter-in-

place orders, the newsletter is back with some 

great updates.  We are still awaiting our million 

dollar small-business loan from the government, 

but in the meantime, we hope this newsletter 

brings a smile to your otherwise mundane day.  

With Indiana now allowing groups of 25 or less to 

get together, I am able to bring back most of my 

staff here at the home office. 

 

We are only one year away from our next reunion 

(35 years!)  The planning will start soon.  If you 

are interested in helping or just want to socialize 

please send us a note.  Since our next few 

planning committee meetings will likely be over 

Zoom, we can finally have meetings that are 

“pants optional” without getting HR involved again.   

.  

Updates, Updates, Updates…  

John Billings quit Facebook for a while, and is 
looking forward to golfing someday. 
 
David Breault celebrated a birthday in October. 

Brett Bush has been drinking A LOT of wine and 

watching Netflix. 

Mike Cormier went to the grocery store. 

Russ Cormier has been helping several folks with 

zoom and IT issues.  He recommends unplugging 

your router and waiting 30 seconds. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

More Updates… 

Eric Jacques has been taking a lot of naps. 
 
Scott Eidenger watched the Tiger King and 
got a new fire pit. 
 
Tony Perry has posted some funny memes 
on Facebook. 
 
Pete Rodski has been walking his dog 
multiple times a day.  And he recently 
discovered that Smirnoff makes a blueberry 
flavored vodka.   
 
John Stromski got a haircut and has been 
clearing his history on his computer daily. 

 

 
 
David Roy has been social distancing with a 
glass in hand. 
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Looking For……. 
 

John Mail let  

 

Kenneth Maclean  

 

Kevin Maclean 

 

Wayne Marcinkiewicz   

 

Michel le Mccarthy  

 

Jared Mill iard  

 

Denise Mundel l  

 

Cynthia Nelson 

 

Donna O'leary 

 

Ricky Ouel let  

 

Robyn Swaney 

 

Laura Poirier  

 

 

 

Please, if  you know the 

whereabouts of any of the 

above classmates,  or are 

friends with them on social  

media,  try to put them in 

contact with us or send us 

their  email so we can contact  

them or send them to 

gardner86.com.  Thanks for 

your efforts!  

 

We are only 1 year away from our next 
reunion in 2021.  Please watch for 
surveys and information about our next 

get together. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The views and opinions expressed in 

this newsletter are those of the author 

and do not necessarily reflect the 

official policy or position of the class 

of 1986.  And Carol Baskin is 

responsible for any problems with this 

publication, trust me on that. 
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